Building and Grounds 12-19-18 8:00 a.m.

Members Present: Darin Sprague, Clint Braun, Todd Talaski & Mayor Des Jardins

Others present: Jamie Learman & Pat Essian

Meeting started at 8:00 a.m.

The committee discussed an offer from Pat Essian regarding the Studio Building. Essian told them his plans for the building and made an offer. The committee explained what they and other Council wanted out of the building. Essian said he would put an offer in writing and present it to the Council for consideration at the January 14, 2019 meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 a.m.

Jamie Learman, Office Admin / Clerk

Darin Sprague, Chairperson